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Friday 17th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Year 1 trip to the Postal Museum 
 
Year 1 will be visiting the Postal Museum on Wednesday 5th June 2024 as part of our history topic 
‘Changes over time’. We will depart school promptly at 9.15am and will return by around 3pm. We will 
be travelling by public transport. 
 
As your child is entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. Please provide a 
bottle of water for your child to take with them (no glass bottles, juice or fizzy drinks). If your child does 
not require a packed lunch please indicate below. 
 
We ask for a contribution of £5 for the trip. This is voluntary, however the trip may not be able to take 
place if we do not collect enough money to cover costs. Please make your contribution via Parent Pay. 
 
If you are able to accompany the class on the trip, please could you indicate on the slip below and return 
to your class teacher. If you are not able to help, there is no need to return the slip. We will let you know 
if we need the assistance you have offered in advance of the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Natalee Spencer and Shazia Ahmed                 
Class Teacher         

Parent available to accompany Oak/Birch Class to the Postal Museum  
 
Name:…………………………………………..   Child’s name:…………………………….………       
 
Class:……………………………… 
 
□    I am able to accompany my child’s class on the school trip 
 
□    I understand that I am attending the school trip to assist the class teacher 
 
□    My child does not require a packed lunch 
 
Signed:…………………………………………….   Phone number:……………………………………… 


